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Relieving Principal’s Report - Mrs Cummings 

I would like to congratulate all members of the school community for a fantastic 2022. Whilst this year has still had its          

challenges, our school has achieved so much. Thank you for being a part of our journey. Our students are all the better for the 

learning, support, and opportunities they receive each and every day that they attend our school. Farewell to our Year 6      

students, our Defence families and families leaving us to pursue adventures elsewhere. We hope your time with us here at   

Singleton Heights Public School has been memorable and rewarding. We very much look forward to working closely with the 

whole school community to provide new and exciting educational experiences for our students in 2023. Students going into 

years 1 - 6 will return on Tuesday, 31st January and our new Kindergarten students will start on Monday, 6th February. Have a 

wonderful Christmas and New Year with your family and friends. Stay safe, rest, relax and be sure to make new memories to 

cherish.  Merry Christmas!  

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



School Uniform 2023 

When planning for the 2023 school year, please make note of requirements for school uniform. We would 

like every student wearing the school bucket hat and plain socks, and leaving other ‘after school’ items of 

clothing at home. Thank you for your support. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

General equipment required by students for 2023  

 

 
Kindergarten Students 

Library Bag 

For the Classroom: 

Box  of tissues 

Paper Towel  

 

 Stage 1 Students (Yr1&2) 

A plastic presentation wallet to protect 
home readers 
Paint shirt 
A brown school hat 
 
For the classroom: 
Box of Tissues 
Ream of white paper 
Hand Soap 
Paper Towel 

Stage 2 Students (Yr3&4) 

Coloured pencils and textas in a clearly 
labelled pencil case.  
 

For the classroom: 
2 Glue Sticks  
Box of Tissues 
Ream of white paper 
Hand Soap 
Paper Towel 
Paint Shirt 
 
 

Stage 3 Students (Yr5&6) 

A small pencil case with the following 
named equipment: 
30 cm plastic or timber ruler 
Blue or Black pen 
Pencils - colour and lead 
Set of Textas  
Eraser 
Glue stick 
Whiteboard Eraser  
Whiteboard Texta 
Highlighter 
 
For the classroom: 
Box of Tissues 
Ream of white paper 
Hand Soap 
 
Please do not send  metal rulers, sharpies 
or whiteout. 
 



Curriculum Support 

Holiday Activities 

 

 
 

  

The school holidays are here, which means your child is about to have a lot of free time. To support parents 
and carers, the NSW Department of Education have compiled a list of activities to help keep your child active 
and healthy during this period.  

Make time, where possible, to arrange a catch up your child's friends.  

Have a plan: With children involved, things might not always happen the way you hoped but having a plan can 
definitely help. 

Be prepared: Some activities might require ingredients or supplies, so you may want to prepare for these  
activities ahead of time. 




